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Report from MD19 GMT – Membership Coordinator – David Walk 
 

 
During the first week of February we notified every Club President 
and Secretary for whom email addresses exist on LCI website 
about the Spring Membership Drive and the 123MD19.org 
Membership website.  
 
We coordinated and corresponded with responsive District GMTs, 
handling and forwarding routine correspondence and inquiries.  
 
We visited and co-presented a class on Membership at the 19D 
District Conference and at the 19G Lions Learning Forum. 
 
Along with 19F DG Crystal Walk we shared an evening at Bob 
Ayotte’s VDG GoToMeeting discussing Membership and New 
Club Development.  
 
At their request, we created Serving Generations videos for 
membership drives by the Comox Valley Monarch Lions of District 
I and the Wapato Lions of District F. 
 
We streamlined the 123MD19.org Membership website and will 
make one other rework prior to the 2018-2019 Lions Year. 
 

 
  


